From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 22, 2017 10:00:36 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:24 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Orfeo Spadaccini

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

The people and businesses of Ontario are being crippled by the financial burden placed on them by the
ever increasing and unfair hydro rates. So much so, that the Ontario Government has finally
implemented some form of relief, although too little and to late, in my opinion.

Now you want to entertain a bid by hydro one to increase these rates? | hope this is a joke!, because
if it isn't, someone needs to be fired!!!

-- Attachment --
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